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From the Regius Professor of Medicine , Oxford. 

22nd Oct. 1912. 

Dear Cullen, 

Thank you very much for the delightful Menu . 

My great regret is that I was not in that original photograph 

in 1892. It must have been a great pleasure to you all to 

have Nuttall with you again. He is a first class fellow in every 

way. 

Love to Mrs . Cullen. 

Ever yours, 

Wm.. Osler. 


